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George Fentham Endowed School

  Parent Teacher Association

        Registered Charity No: 1022563

Natalie, The Assistant Manager
Tony and Guy
133 High Street
Solihull

B91 3SR
23rd September 2011
Request for a Raffle Prize
Dear Natalie
I am writing to you on behalf of George Fentham Endowed School. The school PTA are currently planning our Christmas Fundraising Event- The Christmas Fair which takes place on 2nd December. This will consist of an afternoon of fun for the children and their families. 

Money raised at the event will be used to refurbish our school playground which has not been touched for over 30 years. As this refurbishment will cost in excess of £50,000 we are asking local businesses, where our parents regularly shop, for their support. 

I am hoping that you might be willing to supply us with a suitable prize for our raffle. Any suitable gift voucher/free haircut would be very much appreciated.

If you were able to help please send your donation direct to the school at the below address or contact me to arrange collection. If you require any more information please do not hesitate to contact me at the school address or email amandakings@halifax.co.uk

Thank you in advance and best wishes from everyone at George Fentham Infant and Junior School.

Yours sincerely

Amanda Kings (you colour my hair!)

PTA Chair
George Fentham Endowed School



Fentham Road, Hampton-in-Arden, Solihull, B92 0AY

Tel: 01675 442800
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